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February 12, 1996

Mr. Harley Pankratz

Agra Earth and Environmental
95 Scurfield Blvd.

Winnipeg, MB R3Y 1G4

Dear Mr. Pankratz

This correspondence is intended to follow up the previous
correspondence that you had submitted to Rick Lemoine of this Department
on January 15, 1996.

The plan you had submitted is acceptable. However, as the product
that you will be storing and transporting in the water storage truck is not a
Dangerous Good, you will not be required to placard the vehicle, nor will
any permits be required for transport or storage.

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence, you
can contact me at 945-7094.

Yours truly,

Don Labossiere
Environment Officer




